
FCWC Board Meeting 

August 20, 2013 

  

  

  

The meeting was called to order by Judy Paulson, President at approximately 6:50 p.m.  The 

meeting was held at the home of Judy Paulson. 

  

Treasurers Report: Beginning Balance  $2165.12 

   Proposed Budget 

     For 2013-2014    3874.35 

  

There is a better carry-over than last year.  It was determined that a second signature would be 

needed on checks.  A vice-president could be appointed to sign checks.  Treasurer’s report was 

approved and seconded. 

  

Vice President’s Report: Encourage all to register. 

  

 Gifts for new members discussed.  Nothing decided yet. 

 Social 9/28/13 at home of Laura Babka located on O’Malley. 

 Cost may be between $9.50 and $12.50.   

 Would like it to be $20 per couple. 

 Will be catered by Celebrity. 

  

 First FCWC Membership meeting to be on 9/10 at Deerfield Meeting Room. 

 Mini Fashion show. 

A salad dinner to be served. 

  

All programs for the year discussed and all agreed they sounded fine. 

  

Articles for newsletter due 8/22.  Should be delivered by August 29, 2013. 

  

Sunshine News:  Let Corinne Kowalski know of any news of members, good or bad. 

  

Advertising:  $825 Collected as of 8/20/13.  More expected. 

  

Service Project:  Coats for Bowman Middle School. 

  

There being no further business, new or old, a motion was made to adjourn at 8:00 p.m. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Marsha Schwartz 

 


